
Referendum Legal Notice 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

SCHOOL HVAC  REFERENDUM 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 7-7 of the General Statutes of Connecticut, notice is hereby given to 

the electors and citizens qualified to vote in town meetings of the Town of Colebrook that 

a referendum will be held on Tuesday, November 22, 2022, to vote to approve or 

disapprove the following question: 

 

“Shall the Town of Colebrook (i) approve a $1.8 million HVAC project for the 

Colebrook Consolidated School, subject to being awarded a grant that will limit 

the town’s share of the cost to $1 million or less, and (ii) further approve the 

borrowing of up to $1 million for this purpose on terms satisfactory to Boards 

of Selectmen and Finance?” 

 

Optical Scan voting machines will be used. A vote of “YES” being a vote for approval, 

and a vote of “NO” being a vote for disapproval, of this HVAC project.  Absentee ballots 

will be available at the office of the Town Clerk as provided by law. 

 

Voting will take place at the Town Hall, Meeting Room (2nd floor), 562 Colebrook Road, 

from 6:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 9th day of November 2022. 

 

Debra L. McKeon 

Town Clerk 

 


